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_________________________________________________________________________________

MEETING INFORMATION
Location: Rogue Valley Country Club at 2660 Hillcrest Rd. - ballroom on upstairs level
Time: 12:10 pm
-OR-Zoom-Link opens at 12 noon

Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85968087216?pwd=WmpQNU5yM04yOU5KMDhKOHZLdU9IUT09

Meeting ID: 859 6808 7216
Passcode: 378718
One tap mobile
+12532050468,,85968087216#,,,,*378718# US
+12532158782,,85968087216#,,,,*378718# US (Tacoma)

______________________________________________________________________________
Involved Rotarians
Inspirational Moment: Barbara Laskin
Sergeant at Arms: Gina Clyburn
Greeters: Brent Black
Attendance:Carol Neil
Technology: John Van Sickle & Scott Morris
_________________________________________________________________________________
Upcoming Meetings

April 26
Program Title: " Open primaries  "
Speaker: Michael Calcagno Program:
Program: A nonpartisan statewide ballot measure

May 3
Program Title: Ukranian Relief Efforts
Speaker: Scott Bandoroff, Ph.D.
Program: Ukrainian relief efforts

______________________________________________________________________________

Fellowship Event

______________________________________________________________________________

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85968087216?pwd=WmpQNU5yM04yOU5KMDhKOHZLdU9IUT09


Health News, by Todd Anderson, R.Ph.
We all have unused medications around the house with potentially dangerous drugs if consumed by children or
grandchildren. Spring is the time to review your medicine cabinets and discard outdated and unnecessary medications. If
the medication is a controlled substance, please utilize our Sheriff’s department drop box.
_______________________________________________________________________________

Tiger Den Project - Central High School
Items needed:
- Individually wrapped snacks (granola bars, meat sticks, etc.)
-Ramen noodles & cup-a-noodles
-Tank Tops
-Modern Shoes
-Summer clothes

For more information contact Marisa Poling @ marisaapoling@icloud.com

May 7th Cheryl's House, 3825 Larue Dr Medford Time: TBD NEED 6-8 Volunteers
Please RSVP to Cherly at Cherylddyer@yahoo.com 541-840-5361
_________________________________________________________________________________

Community Events

Pickleball Tournament-The date is set for September 8-10, 2023

This is our club's signature fundraising event. It's a great way to raise money and it brings a means of
fellowship to our members. Let us know if you would like to join the steering committee or be part of one of the
smaller subcommittees. Everyone is welcome to join this committee. It's a great opportunity to learn new skills
and offer skills that others might not have. If you are interested in joining the committee, please reach out to
Debbie Graunke at dmchargue@hotmail.com

Winter in Candyland 2024 This is a community event where families will create "sweet" memories while walking through a
life-sized Candyland village. As you enter the Candyland Village, you will visit Nana's Nut House, Gumdrop Mountain, Peppermint
Forest, Licorice Lagoon and Chocolate Swamp! This will be a free event for community families.
_________________________________________________________________________________

Board of Directors News: note date and time change
.Board of Directors meetings are held on the 4th Monday of each month at 5:30pm via zoom. If you have an
agenda item, please contact President Ian. The meetings are open to all club members. Contact Debbie for the
meeting link or
Click here

New Member Applicants and Sponsor Responsibilities: The Membership Committee has revised the
mentor program for new members. Instead of the committee assigning a mentor, the new member's sponsor
will now be responsible for that role. Sponsor/mentor responsibilities will include assisting the new member with
finding the right fit for two committee assignments, accompanying the new member to a fellowship event, and
also sitting with the new member at two or more of our regular meetings in order to introduce them to fellow
Rotarians. We hope that these changes will help to quickly integrate the new members into our club.

_________________________________________________________________________________
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